
 

 

PSA mourns the loss of DRDAR shop steward 
 

The PSA sadly learnt of the untimely passing of its shop 

steward, Vuyolwethu Makhamba, who was brutally 

murdered. His body was found with several gun wounds in 

the early hours of 6 March 2021. 

 

Mr Makhamba who was an employee at DRDAR at the 

Botha Sigcau building in Mthatha, is believed to have been 

shot and dumped at the N2 between Mthatha to Tsolo. The 

PSA mourns the passing of its shop steward and extends 

condolences to the Makhamba family, friends, and 

colleagues. 

 

Mr Makhamba’s colleagues describe him as ‘a cool guy, 

smart, handsome always with a smile, having a good 

human and gentleman character, always doing his work in a 

dignified manner and  full of joy’.  

 

Members who will attend the funeral are reminded to observe COVID-19 protocols under alert level 1 

pertaining to gatherings. Social distancing and wearing of masks remain mandatory.  

  

Lala ngoxolo Cde Vuyolwethu Makhamba, ugqatso lwakho ulufezile! 
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